
 

 

 

Parking only. You will need to get 

out of your car to get your 

child/children. 

Not an entry 

Entrance to the school will 

only be accessible from the 

back of the school. Exits will 

now be on 3000 East. 

There will only be one 

line to the front and 

will drop-off and pick-

up on the school side.  

This road is not yet complete. 

Eventually you can use this road to 

exit. 

There is one line to 

the back. Students 

will need to enter the 

car from the door 

behind the driver. 

Parking only. You will need to get 

out of your car to get your 

child/children. 


